COMMITTEE REPORT

o= EMERGENCY MEASURES

DATE: Jan 26, 2022

ATTENDEES: Susan Cassidy, Carla Ward, Mike Mockler, Brian Cahill, John Johnston, Mark Murray, Terri Parker (EOC
Coordinator/Clerk-Treasurer), Sherri Johnston (staff), Emily Gregory (staff)

ABSENT: nil

Committee member, Mark Murray, discussed how the communication committee put together a 12-month plan
and that it would be beneficial for the Emergency Measures committee to put in place as well. By having a plan,
each member could take a task and do the research and the meetings could be led by taking turns on subjects
pertaining to the members’ strengths.

Many suggestions were made, and the list will be compiled under sections. Some of the suggestions were as
follows:

e Recruitment

e Orientation/Training

e Sentinel

e Updates to Emergency Plan
e Communication

e Resources/Groups

e Hanwell School

The committee also felt that we should be more involved implanting these processes and training therefore we
have decided that we will be meeting twice a month.

I would like to take this time to thank our committee members for their dedication and invite members of the
public to join our committee either to be on the committee or to be a volunteer to assist us if we had an
emergency in Hanwell.

You can reach out to me 460-1177 ext. 3 or by email at tparker@hanwell.nb.ca

Next meeting will be Tuesday Feb 15" @ 6pm and Wednesday Feb 23" @ 6pm

Respectively Submitted,
Terri L Parker
EOC Coordinator
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